
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Bury, AllisonAllison.Bury@hq.doe.gov

Date: 5/15/2018 10:32:50 AM
Subject: Re: Phone call with Deputy Secretary of Energy Dan Brouillette

Ok. Thanks. No need to reschedule.
________________________________________
From: Bury, Allison <Allison.Bury@hq.doe.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2018 9:15 AM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: RE: Phone call with Deputy Secretary of Energy Dan Brouillette

Danny-

Yes, the call was a heads up about the MOX decision that the DOE made a couple days ago.

Thanks,

Allie Bury
Executive Assistant to the
Deputy Secretary
Department of Energy
Office: (202) 586-5500
Mobile: (202) 807-8793

-----Original Message-----
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 8:00 AM
To: Bury, Allison <Allison.Bury@hq.doe.gov>
Subject: Re: Phone call with Deputy Secretary of Energy Dan Brouillette

Allie, is this about MOX? I'm sorry, but I just haven't been in the loop on this until you called.
________________________________________
From: Bury, Allison <Allison.Bury@hq.doe.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 6:54 PM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: RE: Phone call with Deputy Secretary of Energy Dan Brouillette

Danny,

I apologize for the delayed response.  The Deputy Secretary was looking to set up a call today to follow up on the recent announcement.
  He is happy to call next week to address any questions or concerns that the Lt. Governor may have.  Please let me know if the Lt. 
Governor is interested in a phone call and I am happy to assist with scheduling.

Thank you,

Allie Bury
Executive Assistant to the
Deputy Secretary
Department of Energy
Office: (202) 586-5500
Mobile: (202) 807-8793

-----Original Message-----
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From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 09, 2018 7:50 PM
To: Bury, Allison <Allison.Bury@hq.doe.gov>
Subject: Re: Phone call with Deputy Secretary of Energy Dan Brouillette

Allie, I'm sorry, but LG Bryant will be presiding tomorrow over the last day of our regular session and won't be able to leave the desk. 
Is there a time next week?
________________________________________
From: Bury, Allison <Allison.Bury@hq.doe.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 5:07 PM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: Phone call with Deputy Secretary of Energy Dan Brouillette

Good Afternoon Danny,

Per our phone conversation earlier, Deputy Secretary Dan Brouillette would like to schedule a 5-10 minute phone call tomorrow with 
the Lt. Governor regarding an National Nuclear Security Administration (NNSA) matter.  If possible, please let me know if he has any 
availability.  A couple of available time slots on our end is at 11:50am, 12:45pm, 3:45pm and on.

Please feel free to call my direct line (202-586-6973) with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Allie Bury
Office of the Deputy Secretary
Department of Energy
Office: (202) 586-5500
Mobile: (202) 807-8793


